
PRESS RELEASE
from
THE HERNE HILL SOCIETY and THE DULWICH SOCIETY

Satisfy your thirst for knowledge with...

Two local societies have come together to publish The Pubs of Dulwich and Herne Hill. This 
accessible, colour-illustrated book is a record of the many pubs that are no longer, as well as a 
celebration of those that continue to serve the Dulwich and Herne Hill communities.

Researched and written by
John Brunton, Laurence Marsh, Ian McInnes & John Walters

The stories of the pubs in one corner of South London are brought together for the first time. With 
the help of over 100 illustrations, they reveal much about the growth of London itself over the past 
three centuries. The book also offers insights into social conditions: for example, through accounts of 
coroners’ inquests that were often held in pubs, or of the labourer calmly loading his gun in the 
Crown in Dulwich Village, while vowing to kill a parish official – and coming close to doing so.

The loss of pubs, particularly in London, continues unabated. This book is an essential record of the 
many pubs that are gone and a celebration of those that continue to serve the Dulwich and Herne 
Hill communities.
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Read all about it

• The Crown and Greyhound in Dulwich and the Half Moon in Herne Hill: the most celebrated 
pubs in the area, and both currently closed

• The pubs that date back to the 17th century
• Tales of fox hunting, football and cricket
• Gruesome murders and mayhem
• Regular coach services to London
• Publicans in the Dulwich Village Burial Ground

The Pubs of Dulwich and Herne Hill

Published 11 May 2016
Price £9.50 paperback
130 pages, over 100 illustrations (inc. 28 pages in colour) and comprehensive index
40 pubs described
Full of interesting facts and stories
Available direct from the Herne Hill Society or local booksellers
ISBN 978-0-9540323-1-9

Contacts

John Brunton localhistory@hernehillsociety.org.uk
Ian McInnes chairman@dulwichsociety.com
Laurence Marsh vicechair@hernehillsociety.or.uk

Launch event

Ian McInnes and Laurence Marsh, two of the authors, will give an illustrated talk on 'The Pubs of 
Dulwich and Herne Hill' on Wednesday 11 May at Herne Hill United Church Hall, starting at 7.30pm. 
http://www.hernehillsociety.org.uk/society_meeting

The Dulwich Society

Founded in 1963, the Dulwich Society is one of the largest amenity societies in South London with 
over 1100 household members. Six specialist interest groups covering architecture & planning, traffic 
& transport, trees, gardens, wildlife and local history work hard to maintain and enhance the local 
environment.
http://dulwichsociety.com

The Herne Hill Society

Founded in 1982, the Society is a registered charity working to improve the area of London SE24 - for 
the benefit of residents, visitors and local businesses. It has published several award-winning books: 
most recently, Herne Hill Heritage Trail.
http://www.hernehillsociety.org.uk
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